CYPRESS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Tammy Berryhill Erika Tonello
Principal Assistant Principal

Cypress Phone: 727-774-4500 Cypress Fax: 727-774-4591
Cypress Webpage: ces.pasco.kl2.fl.lus Cypress Facebook: @ProudtobeaCub

Cypress Elementary School is a learning community dedicated to developing resilient, lifelong learners
who will work towards reaching their highest potential.

It has been a wonderful start to the new school year! We certainly do appreciate your patience and
willingness to get your students to school with our current bus situation. This Thursday, September 9th is
our Annual “Virtual” Open House. Please look for the links on our school website and social media to view
and learn more about our school and your child’s class(es).

This year we kicked off our Schoolwide Expectations with our students through zoom meetings with each classroom. Please talk to
your student(s) about what it means to be Safe, Responsible, and Respectful Cubbies. Our Positive Behavior Support System,
calming activities, school family meetings, and the incentives students can earn by earning Cub tickets. Our Cubbies have learned
the routines and adapted well.

As a district and school there are many policies and procedures we follow, please learn more about them in Student/Parent
Handbook which is online and/or in your child’s planner. The Student Code of Conduct is also an important document that should
be reviewed each year with you and your child.

We are very fortunate at Cypress ES to have a dedicated PTO that supports the instructional and enrichment programs at

Cypress. We invite you to join our PTO. Please reach out to our secretary, Mrs. Hemby to let her know if you are interested and our
PTO will get back to you.

Mrs. Tonello, our Assistant Principal and | are so honored to support you and we want to ensure we have an extremely safe,
productive, and a successful school year with your children. Here are a few things you can do to assist us and your child:

1. Make sure your child gets to school every day, on time by 9:38 A.M., as we start at 9:40A.M.

2.  Make sure your child is prepared to learn and participates in school each day.

3.  Communicate with your child’s teacher(s) often, certainly as soon as you know of any issues that might impact your child.

Hears to a great school year!
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Looking for temporary work?
Want to make extra money for the holidays?

Pasco County Schools is looking for Guest
Teachers! If you are interested, or would like
further details, please
Debbie Hemby at 727-774-4500.
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